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KENWOOD MOBILE RADIO

TRAINING CLASS

Technical training

Session 1:  February 26, 2013 (0800-1700)

Session 2:  February 27, 2013 (0800-1700)
 (Same course offered both days)
Hosted by the Roseville Fire Department 
and the

Western Placer County Fire Chief’s Association
This course is designed for agency personnel responsible for any aspect of programming, installing, or training of Kenwood TK-790 or 5710 mobile radios. The course is taught by Kenwood USA instructors.
This course is provided at no cost to Placer County agency personnel under the Homeland Security Grant.  First priority will be given to Placer County agency personnel, then outside agencies will be accommodated on a space-available basis.

The radio models and topics to be covered:

TK-790 Mobiles


KPG-44D software programming

Narrow band programming

TK-5710 Mobiles
KPG-95D software programming

Narrow band programming

Option installations and software configuration
Rear DB25 accessories

Dual Head

Intercom

P25 Trunking Programming Overview
See attached Registration Form for details


Registration Form

KENWOOD MOBILE RADIO 
Technical Training

Date:

Session 1:  February 26, 2013
Session 2:  February 27, 2013
Time:

0800 - 1700
Location:

Legends at Woodcreek Oaks Golf Course 




5880 Woodcreek Oaks Blvd



Roseville, CA 95747

Cost:

NO COST for Placer County Agencies Personnel



Non-Placer agencies - $15 (due at the class)
Lunch is included for all students
Student Information

	Name


	Agency

	Address


	Title

	City/State/Zip


	Email

	Phone


	Fax

	Please check all that apply to your duties:

· First responder.

· Program Kenwood mobile radios.

· Install Kenwood mobile radios.

· Train Kenwood mobile radio users.

	Preferred Session (choose one):

· February 26, 2013
· February 27, 2013


Please return this form to: 

Roseville Fire Department, 401 Oak Street #402, Roseville, CA 95678 or 

FAX to (916) 774-5810 or email to fadmin@roseville.ca.us 
For questions, please contact Shari Tasler at stasler@roseville.ca.us or 916-774-5800.
